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TO:  Local District Commissioners, MA Directors, Staff Development            
     ordinators                                                             Co
FROM:  Richard T. Cody, Deputy Commissioner, Division of Health & Long        
       Term Care                                                              
SUBJECT:  NYPWA Pay-In Workshop and Delayed Telecast                          
                                                                              
                                                                              
EFFECTIVE DATE:  Immediately                                                  
CONTACT PERSON:  Sandy Hann or Ann Hughes, 1-800-343-8859,                    
                 extension 4-9138                                             
                                                                              
 
 
Local districts were advised by GIS Message 96 MA/001 of a workshop on the 
Medicaid Pay-In program to be conducted at the NYPWA winter conference on 
Thursday, February 1, 1996, with a delayed telecast the following day to all 
SUNYSAT satellite sites across the State. 
 
Handouts for staff attending the telecast on Friday are being sent via postal 
express to all local district staff development coordinators.  If you have 
not received these handouts by Thursday, February 1, 1996, you should contact 
the individuals indicated above. 
 
In addition, districts have previously been sent 95 LCM-131, "Social Services 
District Plans For Operating a Pay-In Program For Individuals With Excess 
income," and a draft Administrative Directive entitled "Excess Income Program 
Clarifications/Prepayment of Client Liability (Pay-In) Program," which is 
currently in Executive Clearance.  Staff attending both the workshop and the 
telecast should familiarize themselves with these two documents. 
 


